SDF Financed steel goal posts and nets for Sika Football field

Dear executives,

In the light of the developments that reached us from the village youths, in pursuance to
modify the goal post of the village football field to a metal post.

Through consultation with many of you that | was able to speak with on WhatsApp, we have
decided to contribute an amount of D21; 000 Gambian Dalasi towards this project.

The aim is, it will yield greater benefits of unity, brotherhood and better understanding of the
aims and objectives and works of SDF in the Sika. And of course, a better and more lasting
goal post which will avail the youths of having to make new goal post every rainy season.

In effect we will request the release of the stated sum to the beneficiary Pa Saikou Sonko
a.k.a Paringo Malamin, who is receiving on behalf of the village youths.

| thank you all for your support and cooperation in this process and may Almighty Allah grant
you all your wishes of goodness. Ameen.

Ala baraka bakeh!

Saikouba Ceesay



